
 

NONCONFIDENTIAL // EXTERNAL 

Meeting Between Vice Chair for Supervision Barr and Staff of the 
Federal Reserve Board, Representatives of the Bank Policy Institute 

(BPI), and Representatives of Banking Organizations 
March 7, 2024 

 
Participants: Vice Chair Michael Barr, Christine Graham, and Laura Lipscomb (Federal 

Reserve Board) 
 

Rene Jones and Daryl Bible (M&T); John Woods (Citizens); Clark Khayat 
(Keycorp); Harris Simmons (Zions); Chris Curtis (Comerica); D. Bryan Jordan 
(First Horizon); Timothy Wennes and Juan Carlos Alvarez (Santander U.S.); Russ 
Hutchinson (Ally); Greg Baer, John Court, Francisco Covas, Tabitha Edgens, and 
Haelim Anderson (BPI) 

 
Summary:  Vice Chair for Supervision Barr and staff of the Federal Reserve Board met with 
representatives of BPI and representatives of several banking organizations.  During the 
discussion, these representatives expressed concerns regarding the potential impact of the 
agencies’ Basel III endgame notice of proposed rulemaking on banking organizations, their 
customers, and the economy.  

 

 

 

 


